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Dear Sheila,
We are getting results in today from blanket testing of our staff.
It appears that there will be a lot of staff told to isolate from last Thursday for 14 days and we
will have staffing issues as a result. We have staff returning from isolation but may be stretched
thin over the 14 days. We have agency staff limited amount available
 
Can you please advise if there are  being deployed in these cases.
 

 
 

 




